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As Commencement approaches how can
family members best prepare for the
ceremony?

 
How can we commemorate the day?

Will students be available to spend time
with family the week before
Commencement?

 
After reading the FAQ section of the
Commencement website, if we still have
additional questions who should we
contact?



Dr. Walter Tarver, III
Assistant Vice President for Transitions and
Retention

Did you attend our "Zooper" Day at Stockton Sibs Sunday event
on April 14, 2019? 

Tell us how you would rate your SIBS Sunday experience by
clicking the stars below!



be patient
Be ready to listen

continue to love them and
remind them how proud you are

Olivia, Class of '19

 

UPCOMING EVENTS:
Residential Student Move-out
All students not graduating or
signed up for summer housing

must move out of their Stockton
housing no later than 10:00pm

Saturday May 4th.
Students will be emailed a
move-out newsletter with

instructions from Residential
Life.



A note from Financial Aid:

/new-student-programs/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdg1e0V-f-99d0qCPd5_7ambe5e1c5zWnZiK002lsED-zHrog/viewform

